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Newsletter 2nd October 2020
Thank you everyone for your continued support. The children are doing so well in school and their success is a complete team effort between parents and school, so thank you.
We have a couple of dates for you as well as the usual safety reminders.

Coronavirus Symptoms:   
Please do not send your child to school or enter the school site if you, your child, or anyone in your house has coronavirus symptoms. Only if symptoms are present please book a test and inform school.  We are taking part in the NHS Test and Trace.       
 The main symptoms of coronavirus are:
· high temperature 
· new, continuous cough 
· loss or change to your sense of smell or taste
Please keep socially distanced whilst on school premises and please keep to your allotted arrival and departure times. This really helps us, thank you. 
Catch it, bin it, kill it.
We are following this hygiene advice: sneeze into a tissue and put the tissue into a bin with a lid immediately. Then wash/sanitise hands.
Dates:
Harvest –We have celebrated Harvest in school today using lots of different medium, which the children have enjoyed.

If you would like to make a donation to Retford food bank All Saints Church are facilitating this. Our Church have asked people to bring food and toiletries in unused, unsealed condition as well as being in a sealed plastic bag. These can be brought to the service on Sunday if you are booked to go and they can also be taken to the Vicarage, by prior appointment. The Church will then deliver to the Food Bank in Retford. Please call Nicky the Vicar beforehand if you would like to drop anything off on 07734233742.
INSET DAYS: There is an INSET day on Monday 2nd November.

Monday 4th January and Friday 12th February are also INSET days.
Friday 16th October is the end of the half term. Children start back after the half term on Tuesday 3rd November.

We break for Christmas on Friday 18th December.

Children in Need Charity - For Children in Need this year we will make a donation from school on behalf of us all. Children will mark the day in school by carrying out learning activities related to the event. 
Parents Evening – As we will be unable to hold parent meetings in school, teachers will telephone each parent in their class during the first week in December. 
Christmas Events - It is very unlikely that we will be able to have any performances or gatherings at Christmas. However, we will ensure that we celebrate Christmas in the classrooms/bubbles so that the children don’t miss out!
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